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Notice of Proposed Plan for Parcel E-2 Public Comment Period, Hunters Point 
Naval Shipyard  

SAN FRANCISCO – The U.S. Navy announces the availability of the Parcel E-2 

Proposed Plan for comment by the public beginning Wednesday, September 7 and continues 

through Monday, October 24, 2011.  The Proposed Plan applies to Parcel E-2, which includes 

47.4 acres of shoreline and lowland coastal area along the southwest portion of the Shipyard.  

The cleanup of Parcel E-2 will include management of the 22 acre landfill located on the 

Shipyard near the San Francisco Bay.  The document is currently available on the Navy website 

at http://www.bracpmo.navy.mil.  Printed copies of the document will be available by September 

7, 2001 in the two Information Repositories at the City of San Francisco Main Library, 

Government Information Center, 5th Floor, 100 Larkin Street, San Francisco, CA 94102, (415) 

557-4500 and the Hunters Point Shipyard Site Trailer, (Located across the street from the 

security entrance to the Shipyard), 690 Hudson Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94124.  The Navy’s 

public meeting to discuss the Proposed Plan for Parcel E-2 will be held on September 20, 2011, 

at 6:00pm in the Alex L. Pitcher, Jr. Room at the Southeast Community Facility Commission 

Building, located at 1800 Oakdale Avenue in San Francisco.   

For more information about this action and the environmental restoration program at 

Former Hunters Point Naval Shipyard, please contact Ms. Melanie Ault, Navy BRAC Public 

Affairs Officer, (619) 532-0768, melanie.ault@navy.mil . 
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